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Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Thank you for your correspondence of February 9, 2016, which was referred by the 
Office of the Prime Minister, the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, to the Minister of 
Finance, the Honourable Bill Morneau. 

The matter you raise falls more directly within the jurisdiction of the Minister of 
Families, Children and Social Development, the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos. 
Therefore, we have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to his office. 

Thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

c o s  

vof I N. Gauthier 
Chief 
Departmental Correspondence Unit 

c. The Office of the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, P.C., M.P. 
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